
 
 
 

February 23, 2018 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:   Osvaldo E. Font, Nuclear Systems Engineer 
  Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
 
  Thomas A. Kendzia, Nuclear Systems Engineer 
  Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
   
FROM:  Brian J. McDermott, Acting Director    /RA/ 
  Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
 
SUBJECT:   DESIGNATION AS EMERGENCY EMPLOYEE 
 
 
This is to notify you that you have been designated an “emergency employee” for 2018.  This 
means that when other employees are excused from duty by disruptions of the  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) or government operations, you are required to 
report for or remain at work unless you are instructed otherwise by an authorized management 
official.  Any announcements that are made to the NRC workforce regarding early dismissal, 
late arrival, or office closures, do not apply to you.  You will be expected to report to work on 
time or to remain at work for the remainder of your scheduled workday. 
 
Please discuss with your supervisor any questions or concerns that you may have. 
 
 
CONTACT:  Bo M. Pham, NSIR/DPR 
 (301) 287-9897 
  



SUBJECT:  DESIGNATION AS EMERGENCY EMPLOYEE 
 
 
DATED:   February 23, 2018 
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